
RWGA 18 HOLE LEAGUE FEBRUARY 4, 2020 MINUTES 

 

February 4, 2020 at 1:05 pm at the Hills club house President Weber called 

the monthly meeting to order. 

OFFICER’S REPORT: 

President Weber thanked all the members for attending the lunch and 

reminded all to sign the form so that members will be billed for lunch. 

President Weber thanked Chef Bob and the servers for very tasty wrap and 

desert. 

 

Vice President:  Deb McDermid encouraged members to read and take 

home the new updated information sheet that was on the tables-this 

information sheet is also attached to the minutes. Deb introduced 2 new 

members, Shirley Atchisen and Sharon Souther.  Marilyn Manahan 

suggested that the new members information be sent out by email to all the 

members. 

 

Secretary: Mary Young asked for January 7, 2020 minutes be accepted, 

Mickie Shea made the motion to accept and Joan Forrester second motion, 

minutes accepted. 

 

Treasurer: Ruth Oberlin had copies of RWGA Financial report thru 

1/31/2020 on the tables also a copy is attached to this report. 

 

OLD BUSINES: 

President Weber reported that the new GHIN Double Bogey system seems 

to be working and if any members had questions or needed help be sure to 

ask board members or rules committee members. 



Kathy Hunt reminded members in the Presidents Cup that if you need to 

reschedule do so as soon as possible. The members who advanced were 

displayed on the board. 

 

Hole in One Pool: Carol Delucca reminded members that the total in the 

pool was $138.00, the cost to join in the pool is $2.00. A RWGA member of 

the hole in One pool will win only during league play.  To join in the pool, 

see Carol Delucca. 

Birdies and Chip Ins: Carol Delucca and Joanne Murphy have placed the 

list for January winners on the table see Carol or Joanne for your winnings. 

This list is also attached to the minutes. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Linda Scheeler and Susan Horste chairpersons of the 2nd Annual 

RWGA/PMGA event announced it is March 3rd at the Hills. The sign-up 

sheet to participate in the team scramble is on the tables and will be in the 

locker room at the Hills after the meeting.  March 3rd is also our meeting 

day we will have a buffet for lunch and have meeting after. 

Pat Manahan volunteered to host the breakfast for the RWGA/PMGA event 

and the sign-up sheet for members to bring items will be in the locker room 

at the Hills locker room. Members bringing goodies need to have items on 

site by 7:00. 

The Hills locker room is located in the women’s rest room all the way to 

back wall turn right into an area that has a book case and you will see 

information on the Nine Hole group and the 18-hole group.  

BIRTHDAY TUESDAY: Lea Goodman chairperson invited all to enjoy some 

treats and wish our members Happy Birthday at Palms on the second 

Tuesday-Feb. 11. Our Birthday girls this month are, Cynthia Harrington, 

Sue Koch, Joan Forrester, Karen Delgazio, Linda Watson.  

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: Sue Koch has sent out the updated winners 

of February 4th event. 

 



50/50: Annette Moran collected $112.00 Chris Pell won $56.00. 

Adjourned: 1:24 pm 

 

Mary Young Secretary RWGA 

 

Where is his coat? 
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